From: Richard Reines <stooge-3@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2024 11:15 AM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@danecounty.gov>
Subject: re: PETITION 12040

We are one of the neighbors to the west of the proposed rezoning project at 2526 Gaston Rd.
We are in favor of the proposal as written without exception .

Richard and Christine Reines
4686 Gaston Cir.
Cottage Grove, WI 53527



